
South Tahoe a biggest carbon
loser?
Hello everyone,

The Sierra Nevada Alliance has submitted a fresh, new project,
â€œThe Biggest Carbon Loser,â€� to Brighter Planetâ€™s Project
Fund. The fund seeks to provide motivated Americans with seed
money for projects that help people fight and adapt to climate
change in their own hometowns.

The  Biggest  Carbon  Loser  project  is  a  community-wide
competition that aims to encourage community members to make
sustainable lifestyle choices that result in long-term carbon
emission reductions. Those involved will learn easy ways to
take action against global climate change and show others that
we CAN do something about it.

What is The Biggest Carbon Loser?

This week-long event will involve individuals, families, and
local  businesses  and  will  record  their  carbon-saving
activities, such as riding their bike to work, buying and
eating  local  goods  and  saving  water  and  energy  at  home.
Participants  will  gain  â€œreduction  pointsâ€�  for  taking
action and prizes and awards await at the end of the week.

The pilot project will be in South Lake Tahoe with the goal of
â€œlosingâ€� 10,000 pounds of carbon with this event. Then,
the Alliance will work to bring the event to other Sierra
communities, empowering people to fight climate change in ways
that are easy, doable, and fun.

We need your help. Please take 90 seconds to vote and get the
Alliance $3,500 in seed money for the project.

Quick and easy instructions for voting click here.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/south-tahoe-a-biggest-carbon-loser/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/south-tahoe-a-biggest-carbon-loser/
http://brighterplanet.com/project_fund_projects/105


-Click on the â€œSign upâ€� link under the voting status

-Create a username (very quick process and you can opt out of
emails)

-Head to your inbox and click on the confirmation link â€“ it
will redirect back to â€œThe Biggest Carbon Loserâ€� voting
page.

-Now vote three times.

Why is this important?

Be a part of the bigger picture:

The global climate change crisis is the most significant of
our time.

Fossil fuel emissions (oil, coal and natural gas) are the
driving force behind Green House Gases. According to the U.S.
Department of Energy, approximately 85 percent of all energy
produced in the U.S. comes from non-renewable fossil fuels,
which emit GHGs. This energy is then used to produce most
electricity  and  power  virtually  all  transportation  with
varying degrees of efficiency. Furthermore, the United States
is  one  of  the  leaders  in  GHG  emissions  per  capita  of
industrialized countries. A behavioral shift on an individual
and  community  scale  needs  to  occur  in  American  towns  and
cities in order to address the global climate change crisis.

Most people are aware of the global climate change crisis, but
few know what immediate things they can do or what actual
impact those decisions and actions have. This project will
help City government and residents understand the collective
impact  of  individual  actions  to  reduce  green  house  gas
emissions.

Thanks for your support and weâ€™ll let you know the voting
results.



Reyna  Yagi,  Sierra  Nevada  Alliance
(Reyna@sierranevadaalliance.org)


